
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

Photo and Video Footage Consent 

  
At Riverside Bridge, we use information about your child in a number of different ways, and we’d like your consent 
for some of the ways we use this personal data. We set these out in more detail below.  
 
We are continuously updating the school website and would like to add regular photographs and video footage of our 
student’s daily activities and school events for you to access via our newsfeed. 
 
In addition to using photographs in our school prospectus and newsletters, we endeavour to be more active on our 
school social media platforms such as our school Twitter and Instagram pages to help us give people an idea of what 
life at our school is like.  
 
You are able to access our sites using the links below: 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you’re not happy for us to use information on these channels and throughout our school projects in the ways we 
list below, that’s no problem – we will accommodate your preferences. 
  
Similarly, if you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing bridge@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk.  
 
 
Why are we asking for your consent again? 

As part of our commitment to processing personal data fairly and transparently, we want to remind you of the 
consent you have previously given us and make sure you are still happy with the ways we use your child’s data.  

We would appreciate you taking the time to complete and sign this consent form. Once completed the form needs 

to be return to school as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs K Cerri  
Headteacher 
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Child’s full name:  __________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer signature: ____________________________________________ 

Date: ___________________________ 

 

Please state whether or not you give your permission for all the statements below by writing YES or NO.  

  

USE OF PHOTOGRAPHS/VIDEOS YES OR NO 

I am happy for the school to take photographs of my child.   

I am happy for photographs of my child to be used on the school website.   

I am happy for photographs of my child to be used in the school newsletter.   

I am happy for photographs of my child to be used in printed school materials, for example 
the school prospectus. 

  

I am happy for photographs of my child to be used in internal displays.   

I am happy for photographs of my child to be used in the media, for example local 
newspapers. 

  

I am happy for photographs of my child to be used on social media, for example Twitter.   

I am happy for the school to take videos of my child.   

I am happy for the school to use videos of my child for promotional purposes, such as on the 
school website. 

  

I am happy for the school to send photographs/videos home to other parents where my child 
is present in the same photo/video. 

  

I am happy for the school to use photos and videos of my child for assessment purposes (i.e. 
tracking progress on the assessment platform, Earwig and writing reports). 

 

I am happy for the school to continue using the photos and videos of my child once they have 
left the school. 

 

 
This document will be uploaded onto your child’s school profile and we will request consent again for the next 

academic year. 

 

 


